
March 25, 2020 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. LSN 03-25-20 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Effective March 26, 2020, Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. d/b/a Capital 

Aeroporter Airport Shuttle (WUTC C-862) is requesting WUTC approval of our LSN, to 

temporarily suspend all regulated Shared Van Services.  This temporary suspension is requested 

to be in effect for: the duration of the Proclamation 20-25, continued “social-distancing” orders 

of the United States CDC and until such services are considered safe by social standards – as a 

result of the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic.   

Yours truly, 

John E. Fricke 

Vice President-Operations 
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